
  

 

Hello & Welcome: 

Below is information about the Archery League Program. If you have any more questions, please email or 
call Taylor Johnson, Outdoor Programs Coordinator at tjohnson@grapevinetexas.gov, 817.410.3399.  

Communication for Day of:  

The best way to contact on the day of the program is through emailing Taylor Johnson, at              
tjohnson@grapevinetexas.gov, or you may call  817.228.9104. This phone will be on site and on at all times 
during the program.  

Location: 
Meadowmere Park, 3000 Meadowmere Lane,  Grapevine, TX 76051. Upon arrival please be sure to read 
through this document and it’s entirety.  

Inclement Weather:  
In the event of inclement weather is around, we will be monitoring the radar and will make a decision on 
league promptly. Notification will come via email and phone call in the event the league is needing to be       
canceled or made up at a later date. 

 

Check-In Policy: 

When arriving at Meadowmere Park, please stop at the Gatehouse and tell them you are a part of the    
Archery Program and they will direct you on where to drop off your child. (mostly likely in North Camping 
area) Please make sure you know your “secret password” before you leave your child. If you forgot your 
password you can ask the Archery Instructor at check-in. The City of Grapevine requires staff and             
volunteers to go through background checks before being apart of any programs. Parents are welcomed to 
enjoy Meadowmere park, watch the league from a far or leave and come back for pick-up.  

Check-Out Policy: 

When leaving the Archery Program your child will be released only into the care of their parent, legal      

guardian or other designated adult. Before you pick up your child, you will be required to say your “secret 

password” this password was set during the registering for the program. Your child will not be released to 

an individual for any reason without the password.  

What to Bring:  

Please have your child wear closed-toed shoes. 

Please bring a water bottle for your child to have during class – class is outdoors and water is important. 


